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October 2, 2019

Dear Parents, 

Our district is participating in a Career Pathway Review in partnership with the Southern Regional Education Board. As part of this review, we hope to capture perceptions of parents through a short survey. This survey provides an opportunity to collect your feedback on opportunities provided to you and your child and the assistance and help provided by the school to make your child’s educational experience successful. 

You can access the survey using the following link: 
High Schools & Tech Centers: https://www.surveygizmo.com/s3/5124094/CPR-Parent-Survey 
Middle Schools: https://www.surveygizmo.com/s3/5126463/CPR-Parent-Survey-MMGW 
If you have any questions about the survey, please contact Rachel Rutledge, (rprutled@volusia.k12.fl.us),  or SREB directly (rebecca.purser@sreb.org). We greatly appreciate your time and effort to complete this survey. We are looking forward to receiving the results and continuing our efforts to improve the quality of our schools.

Regards, 
Rachel Rutledge

CTE Coordinator

Volusia County Schools
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